
Business World staff update - requisitioning screen change 13 April 2017

This update is to share information about a change to the requisitioning screen in
Business World. This change is to simplify and reduce the number of fields where
supplier details can be entered. A full explanation is provided below.

Please email the Business World project team with any related queries.

To simplify the requisition screen, the ability to enter a supplier through the default
supplier entry field has been removed as shown below. This means that you will
either:
 Select a catalogue product which will mean the supplier field is automatically

populated with the contracted supplier, or…
 Select a general product which means you will be able to search for the supplier

you wish to use.

All catalogue products have suppliers attached to them and so you do not need to
add a supplier to these products. The example product highlighted below has then
automatically populated the supplier field with the supplier. Please note you must
not overwrite this supplier with any other.
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When you use a general product you can search and then enter the supplier in the
field identified below.

Regards,
Business World Project Team
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